Our Lady of the Assumption
Religious Education Program
Parish Council Report

May 2021

The Religious Education Program has completed its year on Tuesday May 4,2021 with the children
learning about Our Mother Mary and making Mother’s Day Cards for their Mothers.

The Level 3 children received First Holy Communion on Sunday, May 2, 2021. Thank you, Father Paul, for
a lovely mass, and as always thank you Bette for the beautiful music arrangements for their special day.

The Level 8 children will be receiving Confirmation on Friday May 21,2021 at 6:00pm. Bishop Colaciccio
will be coming that evening for a Confirmation Service.

I have been collecting registrations as well as payments form the families. So far there are 12 families
registered. There are a few families who will be sending in their registrations by mail and a couple who
have asked for new children’s registrations for the lower levels.

I will continue working on collecting registration monies due from the 2020/ 2021 year as well as
collecting registrations and fees for the 2021/2022 year.

I'am anticipating a better year ahead.

Respectfully Submitted,

Chris Herschel, CRE



